
 

 

In Squirrels class we make learning 

fun.  Individualised timetables ensure 

that all pupils make good progress. 

Pupils are encouraged to explore new 

sensory experiences. Independence is 

developed through the use of the 

TEACCH approach. A “total 

communication” approach including 

PEC’s, signalong and objects of 

reference helps pupils to interact 

meaningfully with adults and peers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Squirrels class went to a Panathlon We had a 

great time. Here we are practising hitting a ball 

using a paddle and catching balls from a 

parachute to sort into the correct colour tray. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here we are carving pumpkins, 

exploring the Halloween sensory tray 

and stirring melted chocolate to put on 

a cone to make a witches hat in a 

Halloween session. 

 

 


